




                            
                    

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

HOUSE COMMITTEE ON FINANCE 
Wednesday, April 3, 2019 

2:00p.m. 
Conference Room 308 

State Capitol 
 

By 
Stacey A. Aldrich 

State Librarian 
 

S.B. 978 S.D.1  H.D.1 – Relating to the State Library System 
 
 
To:  Chair Sylvia Luke 
 Vice Chair Ty J.K. Cullen 
 Members of the House Committee on Finance 
 
The Hawaii State Public Library System (HSPLS) supports S.B. 978 S.D.1 H.D.1, 
which would provide additional financial support to the libraries special fund. The 
libraries special fund helps to support over 51 branch libraries statewide and will 
benefit all library patrons.  
 
We understand that the Department of the Attorney General has raised concerns 
regarding whether the subject and title of this measure comply with section 14 of 
article III of the Hawaii State Constitution. HSPLS is open to having the intent and 
contents of this measure moved to another bill with an appropriate title if the 
Committee chooses to do so.  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this measure. 
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